
 

Pot Holes Reservoir Trip 
October 1, 2022 

 

Hello Everyone, 
 
  The Potholes outing turned out to be one of the best outings we have had in a long time.  We had 20 members 
and guests participate.  Fishing was really good, lots of walleye caught and ate along with 6 other 
species.  Bottom bouncers and slow death was the main weapon of choice, but fish were caught on crankbaits 
and jigs.  Charlie and Virgil Collins boated a 6+ pound walleye.   The shore lunch was well received plenty of 
great food.  We helped Ann Bunge celebrate her birthday.  Then attacked the golf course for the world famous 
Potholes golf championship.  After a heated round there was a 3 way tie at the top of the leaderboard Charlie 
Collins, Paydn Borland, and Mike Borland.  Charlie won the championship based on looks and took home a 
bottle of champagne imported from Montana,  better known as the cheap stuff nobody wanted.  Mark 
September 30, 2023 on you calendar for next year.  You won't be disappointed. 
 
Other outings planned for next year are May 20th Potholes and June 10 at Crow Butte Park on the Columbia 
 
 
Tight Lines  
Mike Borland 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



  



 

 



  

  



  

  
  



 
 

 
Isn’t thIs what 
fIshIng Is all 

about? 
 

 

 



 

 


